Society for Human Resource Management

Berks County Chapter #179

General Meeting Minutes 

November 12, 2013
The 3rd general meeting of the Berks County SHRM Chapter for the 2013-14 program year was held on November 12, 2013 at Toscani Restaurant.  Audra Donato, President, called the meeting to order at 7:40am.
· Welcome from President
· Sponsor Presentation – Reading Eagle, Susan Pena & Erin Negley were present.
· Financial Report – October’s beginning balance was $10,264.30 and ending balance was $9,488.66
· Guest Recognition 
· Committee Reports  

. 

Membership – Bill Gage recognized new members. Paula Blankenbiller, Liz 


Fedorowich, Carol Huggins, Ramona Wolf, Ken Williams and Heidi Whitmoyer. 

Student Chapters/College Relations (Beth Berret) – Edwin thanked everyone for the pet food donations for the pet drive. 
Legislative (Whitney Rahman) – Whitney informed the members that she has switched firms and is now with Blakinger, Byler & Thomas. She provided a handout that covers a few topics with the EEOC and ENDA. 
PAL Dinner – Debbie Ramsey announced that she is looking for volunteers for the packing event for the PAL dinner on December 3,, 2013 at Gage. The dinner is on December 5, 2013 at PAL.

Diversity – Audra announced that the chair is presently open. Anyone who is interested is to let her know or one of the board members.  
· Announcements – Audra reminded the members of the notice that Wendy put out with the last meeting announcement, which no shows for meetings will begin to be invoiced if they do not cancel prior to the deadline to register. The December meeting will be held at Green Valley in conjunction with the Chamber. 
· Program – Kevin Moore with Leisawitz Heller presented Bermudian Triangle: The Inter-Connection of the ADA, FMLA and Worker’s Compensation Act. The presentation will be available on the SHRM website. 
· Next meeting – December 10, 2013 at Green Valley Country Club.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:05am.
Respectfully submitted,

Jessica Weaknecht, Secretary
